{/\ CITY OF RIVERSIDE
i NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

CITY OF

RIVERSIDE PERMANENT LOCAL
HOUSING ALLOCATION
5-YEAR ALLOCATION PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a virtual and/or in-person public hearing will be held in the Art
Pick Council Chamber, City Hall, 3200 Main Street, Riverside, California, on Tuesday, July 7,
2020, at 1T p.m., or thereafter, to receive and consider public input on needs and resources
relative to a 5-Year Allocation Plan for use of State of California Permanent Local Housing
Allocation Funds.

Cit)/ of Arts & Innovation

BACKGROUND: The State of California established the Permanent Local Housing Allocation
(PLHA) Program funded pursuant to Senate Bill (SB) 2 (Chapter 364, Statutes of 2017). The intent
of the bill is fo provide a permanent, on-going source of funding to local governments for
housing-related projects and programs that assist in addressing the unmet housing needs of
their local communities. The City's application for PHLA funds requires submission of a 5-Year
Allocation Plan. In year one of the Plan, the City proposes to use PLHA funds to fund two
housing projects. In subsequent years (2-5) funding would be split between housing project
development and management of the City’s bridge housing project for homeless individuals.

PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT PERIOD: Allinterested persons are invited to participate at the
public hearing to comment on the City’'s Permanent Local Housing Allocation 5-Year Allocation
Plan. In addition, writften comments may be submitted to the City prior to the public
hearing and during the 10-day public comment period. The draft 5-Year Allocation Plan
will be available beginning June 26, 2020, for a 10-day review, ending July 6, 2020,
at https://www.riversideca.gov/homelesssolutions/housing-authority/request-proposals and
copies will be mailed upon request.

Address comments and questions regarding the Plans to:

Michelle Davis, Housing Authority Manager
City of Riverside, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92522
housing@riversideca.gov

The public may comment on the 5-Year Allocation Plan for the State of California Permanent
Local Housing Allocation Program at 1 p.m. on July 7, 2020, by calling 251-826-8600 or in person
at the Art Pick Council Chamber, 3900 Main Streeft, Riverside, California. For a copy of the
agenda please visit www.engageriverside.com or contact the City Clerk's Office at
city clerk@riversideca.gov

In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to
parficipate in the meeting, please contact the City of Riverside's City Clerk's Office at
(?51) 826-5557. Notification 48 hours prior to the July 7, 2020, City Council meeting will enable
the City to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to the meeting.

Dated and published: June 23, 2020

COUEEN J/NICOL, MMC
City Clerk of the City of Riverside



